Supervised Smoking Facilities Infographic Works Cited

- Bourque, Stacey et al. "Supervised inhalation is an important part of supervised consumption services." Canadian journal of public health = Revue canadienne de sante publique vol. 110,2 (2019): 210-215. doi:10.17269/s41997-019-00180-w
- 2. Bonn, Matthew. "Safe Consumption Means Safe Inhalation, Too: An All-Inclusive Model." Filter, 11 June 2020, https://filtermag.org/safe-consumption-inhalation/.
- DeBeck, Kora et al. "Public crack cocaine smoking and willingness to use a supervised inhalation facility: implications for street disorder." Subst Abuse Treat Prev Policy 6, 4 (2011). doi.org/10.1186/1747-597X-6-4
- 4. Farah, Troy. "First Supervised Inhalation Site Opens in North America." The Fix, 6 Mar. 2018, https://www.thefix.com/first-supervised-inhalation-site-opens-north-america.
- Harris, Magdalena. "An urgent impetus for action: safe inhalation interventions to reduce COVID-19 transmission and fatality risk among people who smoke crack cocaine in the United Kingdom." The International journal on drug policy vol. 83 (2020): 102829. doi:10.1016/j.drugpo.2020.102829
- Hyshka, Elaine. Supporting people who use substances in shelter settings during the COVID-19 pandemic. Edmonton, Alberta: Canadian Research Initiative in Substance Misuse; May 17, 2020. 82 p. Version 1. Joint Select Committee into Safe Injecting Rooms. Report on the establishment or trial of safe injecting rooms. Sydney: Parliament of New South Wales; 1998. https://www.parliament.nsw.gov.au/lcdocs/inquiries/2042/Committee%20Report%2018% 20February%201998%20-%20Inquiry%20into%20S.pdf. Accessed 14 Nov 2021.
- 7. Kerr, Thomas et al. Supervised consumption services: operational guidance. British Columbia
- Centre on Substance Use, British Columbia Ministry of Health; n.d. https://towardtheheart.com/assets/uploads/1504645603Pzi0GGINIhYQ7LMcrhsGZC7wR MWDbliYzsrHX2G.pdf. Accessed 14 Nov 2021.
- Kuntz, Leah. "Rhode Island: The First State to Allow Harm Reduction Centers for Safe Drug Consumption." Psychiatric Times, Psychiatric Times, 9 July 2021, https://www.psychiatrictimes.com/view/rhode-island-first-state-to-allow-harm-reduction-cen ters-safe-drug-consumption.
- 10. McNeil, Ryan et al. ""We need somewhere to smoke crack": An ethnographic study of an unsanctioned safer smoking room in Vancouver, Canada." The International journal on drug policy vol. 26,7 (2015): 645-52. doi:10.1016/j.drugpo.2015.01.015

- Roxburgh, A., Jauncey, M., Day, C. et al. Adapting harm reduction services during COVID-19: lessons from the supervised injecting facilities in Australia. Harm Reduct J 18, 20 (2021). https://doi.org/10.1186/s12954-021-00471-x
- 12. Speed, Kelsey A et al. "To what extent do supervised drug consumption services incorporate non-injection routes of administration? A systematic scoping review documenting existing facilities." Harm reduction journal vol. 17,1 72. (2020): doi:10.1186/s12954-020-00414-y
- Zwan, Adan van der. "Dangers of Inhaling Drugs Lead to Push for More Supervised Sites | CBC News." CBCnews, CBC/Radio Canada, 8 Sept. 2019, https://www.cbc.ca/news/canada/british-columbia/smoking-drugs-safe-inhalation-sites-1. 5270983.